
 

 

Wish List:  Thank you for considering a gift for our home - for our girls. 

Mrs. Meyers Cleaning Supplies 
Planners (without year) 
Deodorant 
Rugs (Large, for school living space, small for in front of sinks and a welcome rug) 
Two couches for school living space, contact us for details, see e-mail below 
Trash bags 
Batteries, sizes AA or D 
Dove soap bars, sensitive for face and body 
Face wash+lotion 
Headphones 
Awning installed over our backyard deck 
 
 

-Gift cards for stores to purchase clothes and household items as needed. 
-Gift cards for restaurants like: Starbucks, Panera, Chik-Fil-A, Chipotle or Subway. 

-Monetary donations to purchase tickets for fun, family events like movies or shows. 
 
 
 
Items may be mailed to: The Daughter Project, PO Box 255, Perrysburg, OH 43552 or contact 
jane@thedaughterproject.org to arrange a drop-off location.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Donation Perspective:  At The Daughter Project, we believe all donations given to us are actually 
donations given to our girls and to God, Himself.  We also believe that the girls and God deserve 
to be given only the best we can offer.  Therefore, we will only accept donations of new items.  We 
realize this “donation perspective” may offend some people but we hope everyone will be gracious 
to us in this regard.  Ultimately our focus is on the well-being of our girls and we believe our “only 
new items” policy reflects this.  Moreover, the girls in our home may have never received anything 
new in their lives so when we give them something, we want it to be new.  We expect this to help 
the girls make progress in their long journey of realizing their own self-worth in the eyes of others 
and, most importantly, in the eyes of God. 
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